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What is a SFSP?

A Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is a federally funded, State-administered program that 
reimburses providers who serve nutritious meals and snacks to children and teens in
low-income areas when school is not in session, during the months June and July.

Lanakila Kitchen is commited to
accessibility. While the USDA provides 
reimbursement, we ensure meals are 
provided at no additional cost. Meals 
are prepared in-house at Lanakila 
Kitchen from scratch. Additionally, we 
offer convenient delivery for a $25 
fee, waived for orders of 15 meals or 
more, making healthy options easily 
accessible.

Lanakila Kitchen
Vendor & Sponsor

For more information about

Lanakila Kitchen’s SFSP,

contact:

Reid Yasunaga
(808) 356-8560
ryasunaga@lanakilapacific.org
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